
 

 

Ambassador Mary Kramer 

13598 Village Court 

Clive, Iowa 50325 

 

June 20, 2016 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

I write to recommend Kaye Lozier as a Sage over Seventy.   I have worked with Kaye for many 

years and know her to be a caring and giving person who has practiced giving back to her 

community for many years. 

 

She has five beautiful children and now many grandchildren, but throughout she has been an 

outstanding volunteer and pursued work that has allowed her to continue her spirit of giving back 

to her community. 

 

She was an active volunteer in the Junior League, and rose to leadership positions in that 

organization all the way to the National Board.   

 

She served as President of the YMCA Board and during her years serving that organization she 

supported the camp, and growth into underserved neighborhoods. 

 

She served as the development director for Blank Children’s Hospital. 

 

She worked as a teammate during my years in the Iowa Senate and then chose to run for public 

office herself. 

 

Her responsibilities before her recent retirement involved donor relationships at the Community 

Foundation of Greater Des Moines.  Her retirement gathering gave great testimony to the lives 

she has touched and the friendships that are valued during her years at the Community 

Foundation. 

 

As a volunteer, a development officer, a teammate, a wife, a mother and grandmother she has 

always embodied the heart of the sage - wise woman. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  
 


